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ANNOUNCEMENT SISTER MAUREEN LAI YAT 

We regret to advise that Sister Maureen Lai Yat has left the services of Hong Ning Chinese Aged Home following due process after an internal in house procedure as prescribed by labour legislation. Her last working day was 08th March 2017 and we wish her all the best for the future and appreciate all her contributions to the home over the years.

If Sister Maureen is of the view that her leaving the home warrants remedial intervention by a Government institution (the CCMA) she is at liberty to approach such institutions for relief and we have advised her of these options.

As the matter could still be sub judice and subject to ongoing investigations we feel we are not in a position to disclose details at this point in time save to state that we regret the circumstances of the situation especially in the light of her long service record.

Contrary to the to the very one sided report posted on social media, which distorted the true facts in order to drum up emotional support from the public and to secure financial compensation for Sister Maureen to which she is not legally entitled, the process mentioned herein was as a result of incidents that affected and compromised the safety and care of the residents of Hong Ning and particularly the elderly and defenceless patients of our frail care unit from whom complaints were received from the children and family of those affected.
The committee deliberated long and hard as to how best to handle the situation due to her status in the community and in the end the decision that was made was not about the treatment of one particular individual but ultimately the well-being of all the residents of Hong Ning that had to be considered and protected.
 Yours sincerely
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